Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

From: Davis, Emet <Emet.Davis@bcgeu.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 10:14 AM

To: Milne, Gala AG:EX; Cavanagh, Judy PREM:EX

Cc: Clark, Layne PREM:EX; Godfrey, Sam AGRLEX; Smith, George AG:EX
Subject: RE: BCGEU public policy campaigns - Electoral Reform

Judy: thanks for connecting us!

Gala et al: Thanks for getting in touch.

Appreciate this information and will convey it to my campaigns team.

We had set up a meeting, as you are aware, which | understand was cancelled due to decisions made reflected in the
news release.

In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about our campaign.

Emet Davis, Director

From: Milne, Gala AG:EX [mailto:Gala.Milne@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 9:19 AM

To: Cavanagh, Judy PREM:EX <Judy.Cavanagh@gov.bc.ca>; Davis, Emet <Emet.Davis@bcgeu.ca>

Cc: Clark, Layne PREM:EX <Layne.Clark@gov.bc.ca>; Godfrey, Sam AG:EX <Sam.Godfrey@gov.bc.ca>; Smith, George
AG:EX <George.Smith@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: BCGEU public policy campaigns

Hi Emet:
Great to see your name — hope you're doing well!

As you may have seen, the office of the Attorney General will be remaining neutral throughout the electoral
referendum process. Therefore we are unfortunately unable to meet with individuals or stakeholders regarding this
process. (Please see the news release: “The Attorney General will act as an independent official and refrain from
engaging in debate, and will recuse himself from any cabinet or caucus discussion regarding the referendum.”
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2017AG0028-001683)

However, last week we launched the public engagement portion of the referendum. This will give individuals from
across BC an opportunity to provide input on how they best see the referendum moving forward. The survey can be
found here: https://engage.gov.bc.ca/howwevote/

My apologies for the confusion and please feel free to call with any questions.

Gala

From: Cavanagh, Judy PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 5:45 PM
To: 'Davis, Emet’; Milne, Gala AG:EX

Cc: Clark, Layne PREM:EX

Subject: BCGEU public policy campaigns

Emet, Gala ...
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| am writing to introduce the two of you to one another.
Emet, Gala Milne is the MA for the Attorney General.
Gala, Emet Davis is a Director, BCGEU and a point of contact for information about their public policy campaigns.

In particular, the Electoral Reform campaign. They are currently in the early stages of a campaign with their union
members. However they are also working in coalition with other organizations and groups on this issue.

| leave it in your good hands to connect with each other.
Judy

Judy Cavanagh | Executive Director, Operations and Strategic Initiatives
Vancouver Cabinet Office | Office of the Premier
P: 604-775-1600 | E: judy.cavanagh@gov.bc.ca
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